
 

Uber Medics - 25% discounted Rides for University Hospitals Dorset  

University Hospitals Dorset has partnered with Uber to provide Uber Medics to all our 

employees 

 

Uber Medics –We’re pleased to announce that Uber Medics is back, offering 25% off rides for all NHS  

staff in January 2021.Uber will not make any money from these trips, and drivers will receive the same fares on 

Uber Medics trips as normal Uber trips.   

 

To take advantage of this 25% discount you must toggle(GIF below) in app to the 25% off Evolve 

account 

 

 

 

In order to join the new discount account click Here 

 
 

 

 

ACTION NEEDED for access: 

  

1. Click the link above link  - complete the online form with your details 

2. You will then receive an email from Uber (noreply@uber.com) (Click “Activate Uber Medics”) 

3. Enter your existing Uber login details - (Do not have an Uber account? Sign up here.) 

4. You are now linked to Medics discount rider account 

Please note that it may take up to 24 hours for Uber Medics to appear on your Uber App 

5. To get 25% of all trips - Select the 25% Medics Discount profile then choose the Uber Medics 

vehicle and request a ride. 

 

https://redeem.uber.com/public/opt-in/0ddb8863-b201-4ac3-8ba2-fe510b2bf2b6
https://auth.uber.com/login/?uber_client_name=riderSignUp&
https://auth.uber.com/login/?uber_client_name=riderSignUp&


Watch this 1 min video on how to set up your UberMedic account 

Linking issues? Contact our 24/7 support phone line for Employees: +44 808 189 6440 

More information on Uber Medics? Click here 

 

 

Tips for safe riding 

We are especially thankful to drivers whose efforts are essential to keeping our NHS and care staff moving 

during this challenging time. We ask that you please keep your driver’s wellbeing in mind by:  

 

● Wearing face coverings or masks at all times, as legally required 

● Washing your hands (or using hand sanitiser) before entering the vehicle 

● Giving your driver space by sitting in the back seat on the left hand side of the vehicle 

● Covering your mouth or nose if you cough or sneeze (take any used tissues with you) 

● Opening the window to improve ventilation. 

 

Drivers have been given the same reminders to ensure trips with Uber are as safe as possible. Uber is 

also providing drivers with free hygiene kits, which include  face coverings, hand sanitisers, and cleaning 

material. Drivers are asked to disinfect their cars between trips, paying special attention to frequently 

touched areas like car door handles and seat belts. 

  

  

  

 

  

 

 

https://businesses.uber.com/rs/732-DID-644/images/U4B_centralised.mp4
https://businesses.uber.com/rs/732-DID-644/images/U4B_centralised.mp4
https://www.uber.com/en-GB/blog/uber-medics/

